
 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 9 November 2016 
 
Victorian Training Business update 
 
Ashley Services Group Limited (ASX: ASH) advise that further to its announcement on 8 November 
2016, that Senior Management and Directors will be meeting with the Victorian Department of 
Education and Training (‘the Department’) on 10 November 2016 concerning its subsidiary, ASH Pty 
Limited (‘the RTO’) to resolve the following matters:  
 

 The Department advising that it reasonably suspects that the RTO may have breached a 
clause in its 2014-16 VET Funding Contract (Non -TAFE) and it is withholding payments to the 
RTO.  

 The Department directing the RTO to suspend the enrolment of Eligible individuals and 
commencement of Eligible individuals who have enrolled but not yet commenced training by 
the RTO. 

 
ASH will continue to keep the market informed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further details: 
Ron Hollands, Company Secretary 
Telephone:  +61 41 923 9695 

 


